WFWP USA: RSVP for Global Women's Peace Network - Korea As a Pioneer

Kaeleigh Moffitt
August 19, 2024

Dear WFWP-GWPN members, friends, and supporters,

In commemoration of National Liberation Day of Korea, WFWP will bring together women leaders in
a GWPN Forum to examine how the Korean Peninsula, once a symbol of division, could become a
beacon of peace and reconciliation. The end of colonial rule on August 15, 1945, marked a new
beginning for Korea, but the subsequent division between North and South has kept the region in a
state of tension for decades. Achieving peace would transform the Korean Peninsula and serve as a
catalyst for global change, showing how nations can transition from conflict to cooperation.

Although the tiny peninsula of Korea may seem insignificant, it represents one of the most unique
conflicts between communism and democracy spanning 70 years. Despite the challenges of this



frozen conflict, the possible impact of change on the peninsula within the wider Indopacific is
significant. The ripple effects in the wider global landscape would be enormous when the Korean
Peninsula sees a shift toward peace.

The quest for peace on the Korean Peninsula has been a lifelong dream for the co-founders of WFWP,
both of whom were forced to flee North Korea during the country’s separation. Their vision extends
beyond a personal desire to see their homeland reunited; they believe that a united Korea can be a
global peace pioneer, sparking peace and unity worldwide. This webinar will reflect on Korea's
journey from liberation to its potential as a peace pioneer, highlighting its broader implications for
global peace and unity.

August 22, at5 PM PT/6 PMMT/7PMCT/8PMET
We invite you to join us and RSVP below:

Sincerely,
WFWP-GWPN USA

RSVP
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